
2001 avenue McGill College, bureau 1000 
Montréal QC  H3A 1G1 | 514-380-2001 

 
 

Biographical Notes  
 

Sylvianne Chaput 
Vice-President and Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
 
Sylvianne Chaput, who has served the Lucie and André Chagnon 

Foundation since 2005, currently holds the title of Vice-President, Chief Financial Officer and Corporate 
Secretary. Her main areas of responsibility include Evaluation and Performance, Social Finance and Legal 
Affairs. 
 
Ms. Chaput has over 20 years’ experience in various leadership roles, primarily in corporate finance, 
mergers and acquisitions, private equity and philanthropic management. Her numerous roles include 
Associate Director for Corporate Finance, Mergers and Acquisitions at Bell Canada and Senior Analyst at 
the Société générale de financement du Québec. 
 
In 2015, along with 34 other exceptional women from around the globe, Ms. Chaput was selected by the 
prestigious International Women’s Forum (IWF) to be a Fellow in the organization’s 2015-2016 leadership 
program. In 2013, Ms. Chaput was named an Incontournable de la finance by publisher Premières en 
affaires, and in 2012, she was honoured with a Reconnaissance award from the Association of Quebec 
Women in Finance (AFFQ). 
 
Alongside her corporate activities, Ms. Chaput has given courses in finance at the École des Hautes études 
commerciales (HEC) and the Quebec CPA Order (QCPAO).  
 
Since 2006, she has served on the Board of Directors of the AFFQ, contributing to its development and 
outreach. In 2013, she led the AFFQ’s first mentoring program launched for its 450 members. In January 
2010, the Quebec Cabinet appointed Ms. Chaput to the Board of Directors of Université de Montréal. In 
addition to sitting on the investment committee of the university’s retirement fund (RRUM), she has 
chaired the institution’s Audit Committee since June 2015. She has also been on the Board of the YWCA 
(the Women’s Y) since 2012.  
 
As a chartered financial analyst (CFA) and chartered professional accountant (CPA, CGA), Ms. Chaput holds 
a Master’s degree in science (finance option) from Université de Sherbrooke and a Bachelor in business 
administration from Université du Québec à Trois-Rivières. She has also completed the Directors Education 
Program (DEP), jointly developed by the Institute of Corporate Directors and the University of Toronto’s 
Rotman School of Management, at McGill University’s Desautels Faculty of Management, and holds IAS.A 
certification. 
 


